
 

It has been very hot this week, so thank you to everyone for 
sending in suncream, hats and drinks for the children. On 

Tuesday the Year 5 and 6’s walked the 7.5 miles from school 
to Wilderhope Manor where they stayed the night. They all 

had a fantasƟc Ɵme pracƟsing their map reading and compass 
skills, followed by a day of fun acƟviƟes on the Wednesday, 
which included camouflage, hide and seek and capture the 

flag. Despite the very warm weather, the children did a fantas-
Ɵc job, displaying many of our school values. 

 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend in the sunshine. 

01.07.25 Church Stretton Yr 6 Taster Day 

01.07.25 Ludlow Secondary Yr 6 Induction Day 

01.07.25 Move up Day 
03.07.25 Induction Evening—New Reception  
04.07.25 Sports Day 

07 & 
08.07.25 

BishopÕs Castle Community College   
Yr 6 Induction Days 

09.07.25 Ludlow Secondary—Yr 5 Taster Day 

11.07.25 House Activities 

11.07.25 Music Performance Assembly 

16.07.25 Year 6 Leavers and Performance 

18.07.25 Final Celebration Assembly 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

Monday  Macaroni Cheese or Fish 

Tuesday  Spaghetti Bolognaise or Cottage Pie 

Wednesday  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Chicken 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and Chips 

Daily Jacket Potato with a selection of 
toppings. 

 
Class 1— Olivia and Tilly 

Class 2— Paisley and Henry 
Class 3—  Fynley and Jake 

Newsletter — 20th June 

 

This week we were crowned Rounders County Champions, 
a Ɵtle we now hold for Netball, Football and now Rounders 
—Special thanks to Eli, Rosie F and Flora for stepping in to 
make up the team in the finals while the year 6’s were 
away at Wilderhope. They did an amazing job and helped 
the team cruise through the final, unbeaten. Amazing job. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has been applying your child’s 
suncream prior to bringing them into nursery, it has been 
a fantasƟc help during this very warm weather. As it has 
been so hot, we have been having fun outside with lots of 
wet play acƟviƟes. This does result in children someƟmes 
geƫng a bit wet, therefore we would appreciate it if you 
could always ensure your child has a change of clothes 
with them in nursery please. Also, if you have any spare 
tops etc that you no longer require, we 
would be very grateful for any donaƟons. 
Thank you :) 












